
20 Dec 2024 14:38
strundley

Friday, 20/12/2024
14:37

NEWSLETTER 19.12.24

To Prime Parents of: 

To School Members: 

  EMAIL

Westmoor Primary School 

Truth Opportunity Celebration

Heading 1

06/01/2025 -  

Training day

07/01/2025 -  

Children return to

school

07/01/2025 -  

Football Club

09/01/2025 - 

Drama Club

09/01/2025 - 

Coding Club

10/01/2025 -   Fun

Happy Christmas

Thank you so much for the kind words and Christmas gifts. Your appreciation

means a lot. We wish you a very Merry Christmas and a peaceful New Year.

We look forward to welcoming your children back on Tuesday 7th January

A few reminders

Nut Free School

We have some children with severe nut allergies, which could prove life

threatening. Please ensure that nuts are not brought into school in packed

lunches.

Out of School Club



Little Foodies Club

 

Indoor Athletics

A huge well done to

Year 5 & 6 pupils who

took part in a North

Tyneside's athletics

competition. We are

delighted that their

talents shone through

and they were placed

3rd out of all school. 

Performances

Well done to all of our

children who

participated in

performances in school

during this festive

period. The Year 5/6

Carol Service was

spectacular and a huge

thank you to Reverend

Sarah Moon, who

allowed us the

privilege of using St

John's Church for this

event.  

We appreciate that on occasions, parents can be caught in traffic prior to

collecting children from after school club. However, where late pick ups

become a regular occurrence a late fee will be charged. 

Lates

Children should be in the school yard to line up when the bell sounds at

8.49am. Lines will start to go in at 8.50am. The doors will close soon after. If

your child arrives through the front door, they may be given a late mark, if

they miss the class register. Please ensure that your child is on time to enable

a positive start to the school day.

Lunches

Please ensure that you pre-order school meals for children in Nursery through

to year 6 prior to our return on January 7th.

Christmas Fair 

Thank you!

A huge thank you to The Friends of Westmoor for organising the Christmas

Fair. Thanks to the stall holders and your generosity we raised £932 profit.

Amazing effort!!!! Thank you once again.
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